Town of Salisbury



Academy Hall – 9 Old Coach Road PO Box 214, Salisbury, NH 03268 603-648-2473 - (fax) 603-648-6658

Geoffrey Hodges, Chair Dora Rapalyea Debbie Bartz Cemetery Trustees John Bentley, Sexton

Meeting Minutes - December 14, 2022

Meeting was called to order at 4:00 p.m.

Present:

Trustee Chairman, Geoffrey Hodges

Trustee Secretary, Dora Rapalyea

Trustee, Debbie Bartz

Sexton, Absent

Visitors:

None

Minutes of November 16, 2022 were read and approved by the Trustees.

Old Business: None

New Business: Projects for 2023 were discussed. One project is to have two pine trees at Oak Hill Cemetery removed and trees timed. We will also be installing fencing at Fellows Cemetery. The new fencing will be post and chain. All other cemeteries will receive their usual spring cleanup.

During the winter months the Trustees will not be having their regular meetings. However, we will be reviewing the Town Cemetery maps and updating where it is necessary. Please feel free to contact any Trustee if you have questions.

Just as a reminder, if you visit the Maplewood Cemetery, please replace the chain

when you leave.

Public Comment: None

Next Meeting: March 15, 2023 at 4:00 p.m. at Academy Hall. Please note change of

date.

Meeting Adjourned: 4:30 pm

Respectfully Submitted, Dora Rapalyea Secretary, Cemetery Trustees